
From: Patricia Worden <pbworden@hotmail.com> 

To: Christian Klein <cmqklein@gmail.com>, "zba@town.arlington.ma.us" 

<zba@town.arlington.ma.us> 

Cc: "jamesbennett1@verizon.net" <jamesbennett1@verizon.net>, "judyglick@verizon.net" 

<judyglick@verizon.net> 

Date: Thu, 12 Jan 2023 16:02:03 +0000 

Subject: Comment for tonght's Hearing on 40B project 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 

opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not 

click links or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in 

the From: line in "< >" brackets) and you know the content is safe. 

  

Dear Christian, 
  Please see message below which I am forwarding because of my error (sent to the Arlington 
List) in the email address of the original.  Please record with other comments on the ZBA 
website. 
  

Thank you 

Patricia 

From: James Bennett <jamesbennett1@verizon.net> 

Date: January 11, 2023 at 9:00:52 PM EST 
To: zba@arlington.ma.us 
Cc: Judy Glick <judyglick@verizon.net> 
Subject: 40 B project @ 1021-1025 Massachusetts Avenue 

  

 

Hello, We are writing to register our grave misgivings about this proposed project and are 
urging you to reject the project. We do not believe this project is in the best interests of 
Arlington and it’s citizens and believe that rejecting it is in the best interests of the whole town, 
Sincerely yours, James Bennett and Judy Glick 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 


